
MOUNT OLIVE DISTRICT EVENT CANCELLED

Due to regional public health directives and guidance, the Mount Olive School District has 
canceled all events taking place in their schools as of March 6, and as a result, the FMA 
District Event scheduled to be held at the Mount Olive High School will not be taking place.

We are disappointed that teams will not have a chance to compete this weekend, and we 
recognize that there will be many questions about how this will affect the remainder of the 
season, yet we respect the decision of the host school district. The health and safety of teams 
and volunteers are our top priority.

As of now, the remaining FIRST Mid-Atlantic FRC events for this season are still planned to 
occur as scheduled.  As we have more details, we will share with all impacted teams.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html
https://www.youtube.com/c/midatlanticrobotics

